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NUTHAMPSTEAD AIRFIELD MUSEUM 

Building 1 Was Ready For the Crowd! 
 

 There were positive comments all around while enthusiastic
visitors toured the completed Building #1 of the Nuthampstead
Airfield  Museum over the Memorial Service weekend.   A wide
variety of 398th BG & 55th FG photos, artifacts and memorabilia
were on display and many in the group were hard pressed to 
hold back a tear or two. 
 

 A huge thanks to every museum volunteer who worked so
feverishly to get the building ready for the weekend.  Now we
can’t wait to see building #2 and the memorial garden! 

There are so many things to see in the new Museum! 
 

Above:  John Blackwell and his mom Teedy  (son and widow of Wally Blackwell, 
601st  SQ) enjoying the many memorabilia displays. 
Top Right:  Marilyn Gibb-Rice (daughter of James Crouch, 601st SQ) and Lisa 
Moore Trygar (granddaughter of Cecil R. Moore, 602nd SQ).  




